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Town of Henniker 
Road Management Meeting 
Tuesday, February 11, 2021 
Highway Department 

 

Members Present: Selectwoman Tia Hooper, Selectman Leon Parker, Highway Supervisor 
Leo Aucoin, Bill Marko, Danny Aucoin 

Members Excused: Mike Flecchia 

Recording Secretary: Kelly McCutcheon 
 
 
The Road Management Committee will be asking for the $750,000 as recommend by CIP on the 
floor at Town Meeting since the money is needed for Depot Street, Bennet & Elm, Circle Street, 
and a portion of Old Hillsboro Road.  
 
The GMI estimates are listed below: 
Bennet $145,000 
Elm $83,000 
Depot Street $169,000 
Circle Street $56,000 for drainage and repave /$28,000 shim and overlay only 
 
The top three priorities for the Highway Department are: 
1st Elm and Bennet 
2nd Depot Street and piping under Depot to carry rainwater under the road rather than over the 
road 
3rd Man holes to in be installed in the spring and the water coming off Circle Street 
 
Tia Hooper will take command of the public information presentation that will be distributed 
electronically to the public. The RMC will be setting up time to record everyone’s part of the 
presentation.  
 
 
Adjourn at 8:30 


